
DIRECTORATE OF DISTANCE EDUCATION
UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU

Notice for the B.Ed Session 2014-16

Due to Elections in the state the dates of the Ist Personal Contact
Programme for the B.Ed  session 2014-16 for the winter zone students
which was to Plan earlier  by Directorate of Distance education,
University of Jammu from December  7th ,2014 has been postponed and
will now be held from  January 10th , 2015.

Sd/-
Director

No .DDE/14/7281
Dated 27/11/2014


